
Google Meet Recording Consent 

Frederick County Public Schools staff will provide live virtual instruction as an important part of 
the Full Virtual Model of instruction. In the event that students are unable to attend live virtual 
instruction via Google Meet, these sessions or parts of these sessions will be video and audio 
recorded. The recorded session will be available for students who would like to review that 
content and instruction. We are balancing student privacy and the need for flexibility during this 
unprecedented pandemic.  

The Frederick County Public Schools Parent Guide to Google Meet Recordings, Student 
Privacy and Security provides an overview of how the Google Meet recordings will be used and 
the methods used to ensure student privacy and security. 

Please return this form to Vanessa Toner at Spring Ridge Elementary by September 8, 2020. 
Her e-mail address is vanessa.toner@fcps.org. Students without permission will be asked to 
turn off their camera and audio during the recorded portion of the lesson.  Our goal is to get this 
additional resource on-line and available to students as soon as possible.

Parental Consent 

By my signature below, I am acknowledging I have read the Parent Guide to Google Meet 
Recordings, Student Privacy and Security and indicate my consent below: 

I give permission for my child to appear and be heard in a recorded Google Meet session. 

I do not give permission for my child to appear and be heard in a recorded Google Meet 
session. I understand my child can still listen and observe the class during the recording. 

Student Name:  _____________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name:  ______________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  ___________________________________  Date:  __________ 
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